
 

 

 

 

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 

Registered Office: Willson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham. NG1 5AW 
 

Parish Newsletter 29th/30th June 

  St Alban’s Church 
Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET 

www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

St Hugh’s Church 
                                   71a Derby Road, Borrowash, DE72 3HB 
                                       www.sthughsborrowash.org.uk 

Contact us: 
Stalbansoffice@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
St Alban’s Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET  
Tel.01332 672914  
Office, Pastoral & Mission Support: 
Kay-Lee 07935 609769  
Mon 10-2pm, Tues 10-3pm, Fri 10-3pm 
For Mass Intentions, Admin & any bookings for St 
Alban’s   
Bookings for St Hugh’s contact Lisa Radford 
Tel: 07507418268  lisaradford16@gmail.com 
SVP Catherine Williams 07984283382  
Email: stalbansderbysvp@hotmail.com  

Priest: Fr Roji Alex MSFS 
Roji.alex@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
deacon.jcv@gmail.com  
Safeguarding: 
St Alban’s  
Christianne: 07513725329 
Christianne.sammutPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

St Hugh’s Margaret:  
Margaret.burnsPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
Newsletter items 
stalbansnewsletter@dioceseofnottingham.uk   

Hospital 
Support 
In an emergency 
call The Royal 
Derby Hospital on 
01332 340131 for 
the On-Call 
Catholic Chaplain 
 

Safeguarding The new “Parish Safeguarding Handbook” can be accessed from the Diocese Website 
https://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/departments/safegarding One copy is at the back of church  

Scripture Readings 13th Week of Ordinary Time 
Online Readings at www.universalis.com/mass 
 

Our Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns this week: 
Tom Noonan RIP 

BIGGUNS AND LITTLUNS 11.00am-1.00pm A group for all ages. An opportunity to meet new people and enjoy 
watching the children explore and play. We do activities for the children and the adults should they wish to join in. 
But it’s also fine for you to sit back and relax with a coffee and cake.   @ St Alban’s Parish Hall.  

  St Alban’s 
St Alban’s Holy Gift Shop is open after Mass every 
Sunday in the parish hall.  A place to buy cards, gifts, 
etc Come and take a look. Card and cash accepted. 

St Hugh’s  
St Hugh’s have a piety stall available in the meeting room 
with various religious items on sale. Please go and have a 
look after Mass.  Sunday coffee mornings after Mass.  

 
 

Derby Deanery Youth Choir - For children aged 7 upwards every Tuesday 6:30pm until 7.15pm @ St Alban’s 
Church. (£1 a week) Derby Deanery Choir for adults every Tuesday 7.30pm until 8.30pm (£2 a week) no audition 
– just lots of great singing! Contact Jo for more info 07745 517371 
 
St Hugh’s Children’s liturgy are looking for volunteers to help with Children’s liturgy. Anyone wishing to 
help/volunteer please contact Caroline After Mass.  All welcome -  Zumba classes: fun and low impact classes 
take place every Friday in the parish hall from 10.30-11.15. Come along for a fun gentle workout. All welcome. 
Wellness Wednesday: wellness Wednesday coffee morning 9.30-11.30 until July 31st, none in August. 
 

St Vincent de Paul Charity at St Alban’s. Donations can be made via the card machine outside the Day Chapel. 
   

St Hugh’s Children’s liturgy are looking for volunteers to help with Children’s liturgy. Anyone wishing to 
help/volunteer please contact Caroline After Mass.  All welcome -  Zumba classes: fun and low impact classes 
take place every Friday in the parish hall from 10.30-11.15. Come along for a fun gentle workout. All welcome. 
Wellness Wednesday: wellness Wednesday coffee morning 9.30-11.30 until July 31st, none in August. 
 
St Albans Catholic Church Youth Group 
 

At the end of this school year Sally and Andy will end their time running the Youth Group. Andy has been involved 
for the last ten years and Sally for just over thirty. It’s been great fun and a privilege to share their time with so 
many young adults and they would like to thank them all for their input and laughter. Also to all the parents who 
picked up, dropped off and got involved with some of their events. Tia Thompson has been invaluable over the 
last few years helping out with running the Youth Group and will be staying on to help with the crossover of the 
new Youth Group leaders Beth and Mark. Some familiar faces, Dan and Stuart, will be helping out as well. After 
the summer break the group will continue, hopefully for another thirty years! To mark the end of their youth work 
Andy will be taking part in a twenty one hour sponsored walk in Oxford over this weekend as part of team Amos, 
hoping to raise a whole lot of cash to a very worthy cause. Please donate a little if you can.   
https://www.justgiving.com/page/team-amos-2024  
 

Thirteenth Week of Ordinary Time 
Sunday Mass at St Alban’s is streamed at www.youtube.com/@stalbansderby 

Exposition of the blessed sacrament will be half an hour before each weekday mass starts. 
Confessions half an hour before weekday mass at St Alban’s and St Hugh’s 

 

Day & Date Place Time Event Mass Intention  

Sat 29th     St. Alban’s 6.30pm Mass Bridie & John Murphy RIP 

Sunday 30th  
 

St Hugh’s  

St Alban’s 

9.00am 

10.30am 

Mass 

Mass               

Alf and Patricia Walsh RIP 

Tom Noonan RIP 

Monday 1st July        
Feria 

St Alban’s 10.00am Mass Frank Powell RIP 

Wed 3rd       
Saint Thomas Apostle                                

St Hugh’s 

St Alban’s 

10.00am 

12 noon 

Mass 

Funeral 

People of the Parish 
 

Service Carol Orme dec’d 

Thursday 4th          
Feria 

St Alban’s 
 

6.30pm Mass Special Intentions of Leon  
Walters 

Friday 5th    
Feria 

St Hugh’s 
 

10.00am Mass People of the Parish 

Saturday 6th                  St Alban’s 6.30pm Mass Thomas McArdle RIP 

Sunday 7th     
 

St Hugh’s 9.00am 
 

Mass Robin Raiseborough RIP 

St Alban’s 10.30am Mass Intentions of Michael Blake  

 

A reflection from Pope Francis for the Year of Prayer, on the Solemnity of Saints Peter and Paul: We consider 
those times when our prayers appear to go unanswered. We think, for example, of the heartfelt prayers we 
offer for our sick children, or for our friends who experience great pain. A mature faith trusts in the Lord’s 
providence, his greater plan for our lives and our world, yet we naturally feel deep disappointment when our 
petitions seem to go unheard. Jesus shows us by his own example that God understands our sufferings, yet 
does not always immediately grant our wishes. In Gethsemane, Jesus offered a prayer that seemed to go 
unanswered; yet his complete trust in the Father’s will led to our salvation and the glory of the resurrection. 
Evil never has the last word. To read the full reflection and find more resources at dioceseofnottingham.uk/ 
yearofprayer 

This year's New Dawn Pilgrimage will take place from Monday 5th to Friday 9th August at the National Shrine 
and Basilica of Our Lady of Walsingham. New Dawn is a family event with a programme of Liturgy, 
Sacraments, praise and worship, keynote speakers, workshops, children/youth ministries and more. Further 
information can be found at www.newdawn.org.uk  

Mount Saint Bernard Abbey is hosting a Family Pilgrimage on Sunday 1st September. Outdoor Mass will be 
celebrated at 2pm, followed by a Marian Procession, and Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament. Bring a picnic, 
enjoy the Abbey grounds: all are welcome. Contact James at:  JNoakes@englishmartyrs.org 
 

Monday 15th July  Baptismal preparation meeting, in the Day Chapel at St Alban’s Church for all parents 
wishing to have their child/children baptised  
 

DERBY FRIENDS OF HEBRON PRESENT 
A concert for Gaza – Classics meet Jazz in support of Medical Aid for Palestine 
St Anne’s Church, 53 Leper Street Derby DE1 3NB Saturday 20th July at 7.30pm      
Free entry – Donations to MAP – Medical Aid for Palestine.  All welcome 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY   
Friday 28th June St Albansbury tickets on gate St Alban’s School field 4-8pm 
Sun 14th July Mass on the Grass St Alban’s 10.30am 

 
 

 

 
 

Parish 
Donations 
St Hugh’s 

 

 

St Alban’s 
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